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Addendum 2 – 4 May 2022 
Applicants are advised of the following amendment to the closing date for applications to 

the Investment Attraction Fund Expression of Interest:  

Applications now close: Friday, 6 May 2022, 3:00pm (AWST) 

 

Due to unavoidable technical difficulties affecting applicants on 4 May 2022, additional 

time for applications has been provided. 

The original closing date of Wednesday, 4 May 2022, 3:00pm (AWST) is no longer in 

effect. 

By submitting an application, applicants are deemed to have reviewed and understood this 

Addendum.   

Note: the Guidelines are to be read cognisant of this addendum 

 


